
From the President’s Desk 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hello!  

  

The academic year has started and we are well prepared to head towards our vision. 

For a direct link to what Cambridge Certification means to you and your wards, please 

do read this file: CIE for Parents (in pdf format). 

  

Meanwhile, you may also be interested in learning more about Cambridge University 

Examinations  (both as a student or, as a parent) by visiting this link and downloading the pdf file: 

http://www.cie.org.uk/images/7882-cambridge-prospectus.pdf 

  

We have the school festival coming up on the 4th of July. Do invite your neighbors and friends as well. We 

expect a great turn out. Let us all celebrate our freedom and willingness. Thanks in advance. 

  

Our admissions process is listed on the web and our next admission batch starts in September, 2015. Kindly 

do check the dates and details. Feel free to invite any of your friends and relations to join our school. We 

want you, our esteemed customers to spread the word around. 

  

As I have iterated many times before, as a part of the Little Angels family, your children's education is 

complete only when you - the parents are totally involved. This is more important now than ever! 

  

I take this opportunity to thank the children, the parents and the PTA for your sponsorship and support 

over the years. I also thank the teachers and our office and support staff, all of whom help to make all our 

learning outcomes become a reality. 

  

Kindly do check out our Little Angels International School Facebook page for the latest pictures:  

  

  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Rani. 

 

June 14th, 2015  

 


